
Clive CE Primary School – September 2023 

The new academic year has started and the children and staff are getting stuck in to their new 

topics.  We have welcomed 7 children to our school as new joiners.  Those eligible have moved 

from Nursery into Reception.  Numbers are healthy with 88 children on roll at the moment.  This 

occasionally fluctuates through the year as children leave or join as house moves take place or 

new intakes for Nursery. 

 

Our Nursery accommodates children from the term after their third (3) birthday.  If you know 

of anyone looking for a Nursery place, please point them in our direction 

(admin@clive.shropshire.sch.uk or 01939 220385). 

 

Dormouse, this term are going to be looking at Journeys.  They will be looking at the journeys 

they make and also the journey of a letter from posting to delivery. 

 

Red Squirrels are looking at ‘Amazing Adventures’ and particularly studying the development of 

means of transport. 

 

Heading way back in history will be Hedgehogs who are studying what it would have been like to 

live during the Stone Age. 

 

Badgers are staying local this term and looking at the history of Clive and extending their 

understanding of the local area beyond the history of the school. 

 

Our Community Vegetable garden has been very productive over the summer and hopefully lots of 

passers-by have benefitted from taking a sample of vegetables to eat at home.  We are now 

deciding what we are going to be planting next year.  We may need to consult with the local muck 

distributor to get a bit of a top up beforehand! 

 

Coming up later this term will be our Harvest Service.  This takes place in All Saints’ Church on 

Thursday 26th October at 2.30pm.  All are welcome to attend. 

 

FOCS (our PTA) will be organising various social and fundraising events during the year.  Look out 

for notices and Facebook posts advertising these events. 
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